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From: Joe Radcliffe
Sent: Thur 5/8/2025 1:41:09 PM (UTC+10:00)
To: Submissions (Mccrae Inquiry)[submissions@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au]
Subject: McCrae landslide

My parents, now deceased, owned the property at 607 Nepean Highway. It was bought by a group of 
friends as a holiday house probably in the early 70’s. In the mid 70’s my father bought out the property 
from the group. In about 1990 the property was subdivided and my parents built the property below and 
moved into it and rented the main house. My father died in 1995 and my mother remained in the house 
until about 2000.

The house was a mix of multiple additions. The far left lower room was interesting due to a stream 
running down the hill underneath the extension which ran between the stumps and drained into a pond on 
the flat.

Nothing much was thought about this other than the builders had obviously made provision for the runoff. 

If you need any further assistance my mobile is  Dr Joseph Radcliffe 

Sent from my iPhone
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